
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

In Memoriam of Barbie Díaz 

I have more melancholy news to share with the Hostos Family:  Barbie 

Díaz, the younger sister of CEWD’s Office Assistant Melanie García-

Torres, passed away on June 17. 

Ms. Díaz is survived by Melanie and two sons. I send them all my deepest 

sympathies as they navigate this difficult time. As a daughter, a sister, and 

a mother, Barbie Díaz will be greatly missed, and I hope you’ll keep 

Melanie and her nephews in your thoughts and in your hearts. 

Family and friends may attend the viewing on Friday, June 23, 2023, from 

4:00pm to 7:00pm at Ortiz Funeral Home, 2121 Westchester Avenue, 

Bronx, NY 10462. 

Condolences and cards may be sent to Melanie García, Office A-339. 

In grief, 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 

President 
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